
Dear Sirs: 
 
As a grandparent of 3 vaccine injured grandchildren I am with all my heart asking you to vote against HB 
3063.  This rule would deprive my grandchildren from their right to a public education. 
Not just these 3 children who are from 3 who are not siblings, btw, it will deprive their siblings who must 
be very selective of the vaccine choices due to the significant danger in the family genes. 
All of our children were healthy toddlers, but unfortunately 1 is now afflicted with Asperger’s, the 
second was injured at about 18 mo by vaccines and left with nut allergies, subjecting him to carrying an 
EpiPen as well as examining all the food he eats for the rest of his life. Not to mention the danger of 
anaphylactic shock and death if he accidentally eats a nut. The third and most recent is our beautiful 2 yr 
old granddaughter who now has developed seizures with a fever after being vaccinated at 18 mo. 
 
An unvaccinated person is not a threat to a vaccinated person. But a vaccine does deliver the threat of 
stealing a life and potentially condemning my grandchildren to brain damage, as well as stealing their 
Right to an education if this bill is forced into law.   
 
Please protect their Right to an education and our Right to protect their brains and bodies.  
 
I am grateful to you for being willing to hear the voices of the families you represent above the voices of 
those who are powered by personal gain at the expense of our children. 
 
I shudder at the realization that this supermajority is willing to sacrifice children and families with a 
power play of declaring an emergency clause in order to avoid the people’s will to be spoken.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Medford residents 


